
Patient Care/Protection 

 

WE LOVE CHILDREN!  However, please understand that your children cannot 

accompany you to your dental visits.  In compliance with OSHA standards, the 

patient is the ONLY individual permitted in the operatory.   

This is for the comfort and safety of the children, as well as our staff. 

Also, young children must not be left unattended in the reception room during 

your visit with us.  Our reception staff cannot be responsible for their supervision.  

Your child’s safety is our primary concern. 

 

THANK YOU for your understanding and cooperation! 

 

______________________________  _________________ 

Signature       Date 


